
Visitor Protocols During Pandemic 

Dear Visitors, 

In response to the ongoing pandemic and in the interest of ensuring the health and safety of our 

patients, staff, and visitors, we have established the following visitor protocols: 

Visitor Guidelines 

• Visits are limited to one designated visitor per patient per day. 

• All visitors must undergo a health screening before entering the facility. 

• Visitors are required to wear a mask at all times while in the hospital. 

• Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from other patients and staff. 

• No food or drink is allowed to be brought into the hospital. 

• Visitors with symptoms of illness will not be permitted to enter. 

Visitation Hours 

Visitation is allowed from 10 AM to 6 PM daily. 

Exceptions 

Exceptions can be made for: 

• Pediatric patients, where both parents/guardians may visit. 

• End-of-life situations, allowing for additional family members to visit. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions regarding our visitor protocols, please contact us at: 

Email: info@hospital.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during these challenging times. 

Sincerely, 

Your Hospital Name 

mailto:info@hospital.com

